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Rouse Hill High School MADD Performance Night 

Tuesday, 24th of September, 2019 
 
Dear Parents, 
  
The 3-6 dance group as well as the 3-6 choir are performing at the Rouse Hill High Music, Art, 
Dance and Drama Performance Night. 
 
The performance night will take place on Tuesday the 24th of September and start at 7pm in the hall 
at Rouse Hill High School. Friends and family can find the information to purchase tickets on the 
attached flyer. Please note it is your responsibility to organise transport for your child to and from 
the evening performance. 
 
Concert commences at 7pm and will conclude by 9:30pm.  
Audience will be admitted from 6:30pm.  
Tickets – see attached flyer or at the school hall doors on the night. 
No mobile phones, videos or cameras to be used during the performance.  
 
3-6 choir and 3-6 dance need to arrive at 6.15pm – all students to meet outside the hall. No parents 
are allowed in change rooms backstage  
  
Please arrive on time as children will be moved straight to the waiting areas.  
Important things for performers to remember:  

• Full uniform is to be worn by choir members. 
• Bring something warm to wear over your costume and please label all your belongings.  
• Dance students may bring drinks, snacks and something to do (these should be in a labelled 

plastic bag) Please do not eat take-away food in change rooms. 
• No phones are to be used in the holding rooms.  
• Lollies should be left at home. 
• Students must be collected from the same spot they were dropped off  
• If your child is being transported by another parent please put this in writing and provide it to 

the appropriate performance teacher before the night.  
 
I hope the above information answers all of your questions. We are looking forward to a wonderful 
concert with excellent performances by all the schools involved.  
 
 
 
 
Miss Stephanie Lynam                                      Mr Tom Moth       
Creative Arts Co-ordinator                                              Principal                                                                    
          
  
 
 
 


